
20th August 2024 

Kia ora 

This letter is to inform you that All About Trees (AAT) will begin harvesting pine trees on the 
residentially zone site at Muri Road in the coming days, on behalf of Pukerua Holdings Ltd.

All About Trees contractors will be using a temporary entrance adjacent to 50 Muri Road to 
enter the forest for all access with log trucks running weekdays either side of the curfew 
hours between 6.30am-7.30am and 9am to 3.30pm then 4.30pm until 5pm. 

To ensure the least amount of conflict and risk on the roads it is planned trucking will 
commence at 6.30am in the mornings to avoid peak traffic and all trucks will have a guide 
vehicle to warn road users of truck movements. No trucks will run between 7.30am to 9am 
and 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 

If you have been using the forest for recreational purposes recently, please do not enter the 
forest from now on as there will be significant activity including trucks, heavy machinery and 
tree felling which are high risk activities to members of the public. 

We expect operations in this area to be ongoing for approximately four months. If you have 
any queries about the extent of operations, please contact me via email as below.  

Kind regards, 

Tim Rillstone 
Director, All About Trees Ltd 
E: tim@allabouttrees.co.nz 
P: 027 315 8943 
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